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Consumer Contact 

Good Afternoon, Nicholas Zakov 

Delivery 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00661-2022 

Delivered: 1/24/2022 4:58 PM 

We will be placing your attached comments in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226-SU and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

J-fone Wane 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: robinmadden@islanderproperties.com <robinmadden@islanderproperties.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 2:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state. fl. us> 
Cc: Nickolas Zakov <nzakov@gmail.com> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Letter from an island resident, Nicolas Zakov, 380 N Gulf Blvd. 
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To:   

Public Service Commission 

Clerk of the Commission 
Commissioner LaRosa 
Commissioner Clark 
Commissioner Passidomo 
 
 Subject:  Docket #20200226-SU 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
This letter is to formally ask that you deny the application of Environmental 
Utilities, LLC. to provide a central sewer system on Don Pedro-Knight Islands. 
 
We are a beautiful, barrier island with only one paved road accessible only via a 
car passenger ferry or private boat.  Our quality of life is very important to us.  I 
retired just recently and would like to maintain the tranquil living we experience 
here. 
 
I am in the process of installing a new septic system at my home which is costing 
$19,000.  This life of this system is about 16 years and I do not want to pay for a 
sewer system in the near future. 
 
The uncertainty of the applicant’s expertise is questionable and I have not seen 
any documentation that indicates the need for a sewer system.  Who will be in 
charge of oversight of this project considering the applicant’s lack of technical 
ability?  What is the applicant’s financial ability? 
 

Sincerely, 

From Nicholas Zakov 

Owner 380 N Gulf Blvd Placida Florida 33946 
Po Box 160 
Placida, Fl 33946 
216-235-2070 




